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9th July 2025 

 

 

Letter From Chair of Governors To Parents/Carers 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

It is my pleasure to present our governor annual report to parents and carers of Beecroft Primary 

School.  This year we are reporting through the voices of our pupils - who represent all the school 

through School Council, IT Warriors, Curators, Mentors, Librarians and Sports Leaders. Pupils are 

very much involved and have their say. 

 

I would like to thank all staff at Beecroft for the amazing job in supporting our children to be the 

very best they can be. 

 

Governors hold a monitoring and strategic role in school and the Pupil Voice governor speaks 

regularly with the different councils. 

 

He asks the question – What is it like to be a pupil at Beecroft? 

 

This is what pupils have said in their own words. 

 

I hope that you enjoy reading them and I hope that you are justly proud of our school. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

Pat Gradys  

(Chair of Governors) 

 

                                                                                                   

 
LEEDS CITY COUNCIL, DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 
 

Beecroft Primary School,  
Eden Way, Leeds, LS4 2TF 
 

Telephone: 0113 2618820     
Email: info@beecroft.leeds.sch.uk   
Website: http://www.beecroft.leeds.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Miss J Turner B.Ed. M.A. 
 
 
 

 

mailto:info@beecroft.leeds.sch.uk

